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9th Apral 8

Sir,

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of

the 31st ultimo, and in reply

to inform you that the piec

list laid to have been enclosed

therein has not been received

by this Department.

I am

Sir,

Your obedigent Servant

Aucclory

for the Deply of the Supt. En

of Secdn Affairs

The Managar of the

Caued a Publisheng Co.

Toronto, Ont.
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